A new website and GPS based location indicator launched
for workers and factory owners

Why in News??

On December 19, 2023, Haryana Government launched a new website (https://hrylabour.gov.in/) and GPS
based location indicator for workers and factory owners.

Key Points

= Rajiv Ranjan, Principal Secretary, Labor Department, said that workers will be able to get not only
the location information of help centers, departmental offices, labor welfare offices and health
services in their vicinity but will also be able to get the best route and necessary information to
reach them.

= Principal Secretary of the Labor Department, Rajeev Ranjan said that through this, the locations of
various facilities like Labor Department offices, help centers, ESI dispensaries and hospitals have
been included. With this, information about all areas related to the department will be available to
the workers on a single portal.

= This system has been specially designed to facilitate those workers who did not have accurate
knowledge of their field. This will help them get the help they need and receive the benefits they
deserve.

= Principal Secretary of the Labor Department, Rajiv Ranjan said that through the website of Labor
Department, detailed information about various services, contact details, service hours and other
important information will also be available to the workers.
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